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PAC Fundraiser

We want to thank everyone who supported our M&M Meats fundraiser! It was another HUGE success, with total
sales nearing $6900! Just a reminder that pick-up for the M&M products will be, December 1st from 3:00-4:15 in
the teachers' parking lot. Thank you!

Gr. 7&8 Showcase of the Arts & K-2 Christmas Program

Even though what little snow we had has melted away, it is time to let you know that our Christmas season has
arrived and here is some information about our upcoming programs....

Grade 7&8 Showcase of the Arts

Thursday, December 7th - 2:30pm & 6:30pm @ Blumenort School Gymnasium

The showcase will feature some individual, duet and small group performances, as well as a tour of the
pottery and art projects that our Grade 7&8 students have been working on so far this year.

K-2 Christmas Program

Thursday, December 21st - 2:00pm & 7:00pm @ Blumenort EMC

Our Christmas Program will feature a performance by our Kindergarten students, followed by the
traditional Christmas story and an assortment of Christmas carols as performed by our Grade 1-2s.

A Reminder to our Parents...

The Hanover School Division has limited, or no control, over photographs and videos taken by news media and
others in public locations, or at school-sanctioned events open to the public - such as sporting events,
performances, concerts, and similar events. When members of the public are invited/permitted to attend an
event, those in attendance may choose to take student photographs, videos, and/or publish identifying
information without requesting consent. In these instances, HSD cannot enforce or protect stated permissions.

Bengals Merchandise

Thank you to those who recently purchased Bengals Merchandise! Please let your homeroom teacher know if any
of these items are intended as Christmas gifts so we can arrange an alternate form of delivery.

HANOVER May you experience the love, joy
SCHOOL DIVISION and peace that is Christmas.

The Board of Trustees, Administration and Staff of the Hanover School Division
wish you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.
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Inspired to Learn — for Life! Inquire, Include, Imagine.




